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“Being the best you can be”

The right to learn.
The right to be treated with respect.

The right to be safe.

Newsletter
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MS HELENE HIOTIS

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

SPECIAL EDITION
15TH DECEMBER 2016

2017
1 Feb Year 7 &Year 12 commence

School Photos - Year 12 
cohort and staff 

2 Feb
Year 12 Motivation Day
Years 8-11 commence

Years 8-12 Instrumental

6 Feb

8 Feb

10 Feb
13 Feb
14 Feb
15 Feb

16 Feb
17 Feb
20 Feb

21 Feb

22 Feb

23 Feb

24 Feb
27 Feb

Music Lessons commence
Year 7-11 class photos, 
individual photos and Student 
Leadership
Swimming Carnival at 
Carnegie Swim Centre
School Tour 9:15-10:15am
House Chorals Incursion
Whole School Assembly
Year 7 Music Recruitment  
Night 7:30pm PAC
Kingston Senior Cricket
School Tour 9:15-10:15am
Kingston Intermediate Cricket
Year 8 - Click Aainst Hate 
Program
Junior House Sport
Year 8 Click Against Hate 
Program
School Council Meeting 
Year 7  Camp Rumbug
Intermediate House Sport
Year 7  Camp Rumbug
Senior House Sport
Year 7  Camp Rumbug
Year 9 City Search (1)
Year 11 Unit 3 OES to
Grampians
Year 7 Instrumental lessons & 
band rehearsal commence

As the end of the year draws closer, I would like to thank the Bentleigh College 
Community for your support and encouragement. I wish everyone a safe and 
happy holiday and my best wishes for the festive season.

School photograph packages have been distributed to all year levels by Co-
ordinators or sent home by post. If you do not have an envelope, please contact 
MSP Photography on: (03) 5222 6747.

School photos will be taken on Wedneday, February 1, 2017 for Year 12 
students only and Monday, February 6 for Years 7-11 students including Student 
Leadership Groups.

Starting dates for 2017:  Year 7 and Year 12 only Wednesday, February 1, 2017 
			   Years 8 - 11 	 Thursday, February 2, 2017.

The General Office will open on Monday, January 30, 2017.


